
ATTACHMENT 1C-1 

 

From: Jody Davis 

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 7:18 AM 

To: William K. Warnock 

Cc: Kelly Ann Way; Nancy Marie Simkins 

Subject: FW: Eliminating COMM 1313 for HDFSBS  

 

Dr. Warnock, 

 

Following please find Dr. Brady’s confirmation of our program change for HDFS moving COMM 1313  

from a requirement to an option. 

 

Jody Davis 

 

 

From: Robert M. Brady   

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 10:10 PM  

To: Jody Davis  

Cc: Robert M. Brady  

Subject: RE: Eliminating COMM 1313 for HDFSBS  

 

Hello. Thank you for the courtesy of letting us know. While I understand why we ask for approval, I  

don’t think it is my department’s place to object in this case it should be the program’s choice to  

eliminate a  course requirement for their students.  In examining your list of communication intensive  

credits and previously having met with your college’s Curriculum Committee, their decision does not  

come as a great surprise. 

 

We are certainly appreciate of having COMM 1313 as an elective for any AFLS student.  Please feel free  

to let me know anytime you have questions about one of our courses.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

RB 

 

Robert M. Brady 

Department of Communication 

University of Arkansas, Fayetteville 

 

 

From: Jody Davis   

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 3:01 PM  

To: Robert M. Brady  

Subject: COMM 1313 

 

Dr. Brady, 

 

I am writing to let you know Bumpers College is submitting a program change form which in part  

changes the communication requirements for our Human Development Family Sciences BS (HDFSBS)  

degree program.  Currently the HDFSBS degree requires students to complete the COMM 1313 course  

offered by your department.  With the proposed program change, the students in the HDFSBS programs  

have the option to select 3 hours of communication credits from a list of communication intensive  

courses approved by our college’s curriculum committee. While COMM 1313 is on this list of approved  



communication intensive credits the students may select from, we can anticipate some of the  

students will opt to select one of the other options.   

 

As part of the program change process, we are required to provide documentation that your  

department has been notified of the program change as it impacts your course.  If you would please  

respond to this message and confirm your support of this program change, I will forward the  

information along with the request.  If you have any questions or objections to this program change,  

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jody Davis 

 

 

Kaaron "Jody" Davis 

Curricular Affairs Coordinator 

Bumpers College Dean's Office 

479-575-7758 

 


